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16th November 2023 
 
To:  
President/Secretary General, 
Member NOCs of OCA 
 

Re: 6th Asian Indoor and Martial Art Games. 
 
Dear Friends and Colleagues,  
 
Please accept the best greetings of the OCA and I would like to inform 
you that the OCA has held prolonged discussions with the NOC of 
Thailand and the Sports Authority of Thailand with regard to hosting of 
the 6th Asian Indoor and Martial Art Games in Thailand in 
February/March 2024.  
 
It was felt that the NOCs are now preparing themselves for the Olympic 
Games in Paris and it will be difficult for the NOCs to allocate budget for 
the 6th AIMAG.  Moreover, most of the athletes are already in training 
camps for the Olympic Games, and it will be difficult for them to 
participate in the 6th AIMAG.   
 
It was therefore mutually agreed that the 6th Asian Indoor and Martial 
Art Games should be rescheduled to be held after the Paris Olympic 
Games. This will also provide time to the Organizing Committee to better 
prepare for the games. The exact dates will be finalized by the OCA 
Executive Board looking at the international sports calendar.    
 
We look forward to your understanding and cooperation.  
 
With kind regards 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Raja Randhir Singh 
Acting President OCA  
C.C: OCA Executive Board Members. 

NOC of Thailand  
 Governor, Sports Authority of Thailand  


